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HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
Headteacher: Mrs C Findlay  

 

 

10th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

NON-SCHOOL UNIFORM AND HARVEST FESTIVAL DAY FRIDAY 25TH OCTOBER 2024 

 

We will be celebrating Harvest Festival on Friday 25th October and we will be considering 

others in the local community who may be less fortunate.  As part of this day, we will be 

asking pupils to come to school in non-school uniform in exchange for an item for the 

Farnborough Food Bank. 

 

Children do not have to wear school uniform on this day.  We do, however, ask that the 

clothes they wear are suitable for the school day, they do not wear football kits, clothing 

displaying logos or pictures related to video games or films age related 12 or above and 

that shoes are safe for use in the playground.  In the interests of safety jewellery is not 

permitted.   

 

Farnborough Foodbank are in urgent need of the items listed below.  These gifts will be 

distributed to the Farnborough Foodbank which helps local families during a crisis.  The 

reasons are varied, often caused by redundancy, bereavement, illness or marital 

breakdown.  Many professionals working in the community refer people to the 

Foodbank for help. 

 

All donations are most appreciated. 

 

⬧ cereal variety packs  ⬧ custard packets  ⬧ jam  ⬧ pasta sauce jars   

⬧ long life milk (not skimmed)  ⬧ long life juice  ⬧ rice pouches – plain 

⬧ tinned meat/fish  ⬧ tinned meat pies  ⬧ tinned hotdogs/meatballs 

⬧ tinned tomatoes  ⬧ tinned spaghetti  ⬧ tinned soup  ⬧ packets of noodles 

⬧ pot noodles  ⬧ sugar  ⬧ deodorant  ⬧ shower gel  ⬧ washing up liquid 

⬧ tea/coffee 

 

With thanks and kind regards 

 

Mrs C Findlay  

Headteacher 


